
On February 19, 2025, the National Communications Authority (NCA) hosted courtesy visits from the Ghana Independent Broadcasters 
Association (GIBA), the Ghana Chamber of Telecommunications, and ATC Ghana at the NCA Tower. The delegation met with the Acting 
Director General, Rev. Ing. Edmund Yirenkyi Fianko, to congratulate him on his appointment and discuss key issues a�ecting the telecom 
and broadcasting industries.

The meeting was attended by key industry executives, including MTN Ghana CEO, Stephen Blewett; Leo Skarlatos, AT CEO; Patricia 
Obo-Nai, Telecel Ghana CEO; Ashutosh Singh, ATC CEO; Estelle Akofio-Sowah, CSquared West Africa Regional Manager; and Richard 
Kweku Arthur, Ericsson Ghana Country Manager. 

Three Institutions Pay Courtesy Visit to 
NCA's Acting Director General

The six-member delegation was led by Ashutosh Singh, the CEO of ATC.
ATC Ghana

The meeting was attended by the GIBA President, Mr. Cecil Thomas Sunkwa-Mills; Dr. Chief P. A. Crystal-Djirackor, Chairman of the GIBA 
Council of Elders; Gloria Hiadzi, Executive Secretary; and Kwame Adu-Mante, Executive Member.
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